February 3, 2012

Dr. Belle S. Wheelan, President

Commission on Colleges

Southern Association of Colleges and Schools
1866 Southern Lane

Decatur, GA 30033

Dear Dr. Wheelan,

We received your letter of January 24, 2012, accepting our notice to offer the Master of
Education (MED) or Master of Science (MS) degree program in Curriculum and
Instruction that replaces the existing MED and MS in Elementary Education.

This letter serves as notification of intent to expand online courses so that student can obtain 50
percent or more of the program credits online. A&M-Commerce has previous program
approval from the Commission on Colleges to offer online programs and wishes to expand
online offerings for this approved program. The effective date of this program is fall 2012.

Thank you for your consideration/

Sincerely,

s

Dan R. Jones, Ph.D.
President

cc: Dr. Rudy Jackson, SACSCOC
Dr. Larry Lemanski
Dr. Sandy Weeks
Dr. Brent Mangus
Dr. Martha Foote
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